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Yeshiva Board Elects Two
Kehilath Jeshurunites

Mr. Samuel Rosen and our President,
Mr. Max J. Etra, were elected to the
Board of Directors of Yeshiva College
at the last meeting of the institution's
Board held at the Waldorf Astoria. We
congratulate them both on the great
honor that has been bestowed upon
them to serve as directors of the fore¬
most institution for higher Jewish learn¬
ing in America and of the only College
of Liberal Arts and Sciences under
Jewish auspices.
At the same meeting, Mr. Samuel

Levy was reelected as Chairman of
the Board of Directors and Rabbi Look-
stein, Fred Margareten and Harry Fis-
chel were reelected as members of the
Board. That is quite a delegation from
Kehilath Jeshurun and a distinguished
one indeed.

Mazel Tov Margaretens
Our heartiest congratulations to our

dearly beloved Fred and Mary Mar¬
gareten on the engagement of their
daughter, Muriel to Mr. Goodwin Nuss-
baum, son of Mr. and Mrs. Harris Nuss-
baum of Rochester, New York. We
wish the young couple, the parents, the
entire Margareten family, and especi¬
ally Grandma Margareten mazel and
berocha and continued joy in their
family. These wishes from the House
of God go also to the Nussbaum family.
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Annual Membership June 4th
The Annual Membership Meeting of the

Congregation will take placeWed. evening,
June 4th, in the social hall, at 8 o'clock.
Election of Officers and of Trustees, Initia¬
tion of new members, a financial report and
many other equally important matters will
constitute the agenda. All members are
urged to attend and to bring their women
folk with them. A social hour and re¬
freshments will follow the meeting.

Congratulations

The congregation extends hearty con¬
gratulations to Mr. Isadore Schlang and
his entire family upon the marriage
of his daughter, Sylvia to Mr. David
Lipton, Wednesday, May 28th. The
wedding took place at the home of
Rabbi and Mrs. Joseph H. Lookstein,
with just the immediate family present.
We wish the young couple every pos¬
sible happiness in life and we sincere¬
ly hope that, although Mr. Lipton is a
native Chicagoan, he will soon be
counted a regular devotee of Kehilath
Jeshurun now that New York City will
be his home.

Congratulations are also extended to
our new members, Mr. & Mrs. Maurice
Freeman, upon the birth of a son. We
wish for all of them many years of
health and happiness.

RABBI LOOKSTEIN WILL PREACH BOTH DAYS OF THE HOLIDAY
1. "THE WAVE OF THE PAST"
2. "HOW TO RESIST THE WAVE OF THE FUTURE'"



A HAPPY HOLIDAY TO ALL

Synagogue Officials
Joseph H. Lookstein Rabbi
Robert R. Fingeroth Cantor
Joseph E. Adler • Sexton

Officers of the Congregation
Max J. Etra President
Dr. Henry A. Rafsky Vice-President
S. Herbert Golden Treasurer
Emanuel Simon Secretary
Jacob H. Alpert .'..Comptroller
Schedule of Sabbath Services
FRIDAY
Mincha Services 6:30 P.M.

SATURDAY
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Weekly Portion: Bamidbar
Numbers 1:1-4:20
Haftorah: Hosea 2:1-22

Schedule of Shevuoth Services
SATURDAY, May 31st
Mincha Services 8:00 P.M.
Maariv will follow Mincha

SUNDAY, June 1st, Shevuoth 1
Morning Services 9:00 A.M.
Mincha Services 6:30 P.M.

MONDAY, June 2nd, Shevuoth II
Morning Services 8:30 A.M.
YISKOR SERVICES 10:30 A.M.
Mincha Services 8:10 P.M.

Note: We respectfully request our wor-
■ shippers to be in their seats before
the sermon begins. Doors will be
closed and no one will be admitted
during the sermon.

Yahrzeits for the Week
ADOLPH HIRSCH
ALLEN B. JACOBY
MEYER VESSEL
JAY J. WEISMAN
JACOB WEISS
MOSES WEISS

JENNIE RESNICK

The Traditional Shevuoth Night

On Saturday night, in accordance
with hallowed custom, the lower floor
of the Synagogue will be open for
those who want to observe the "Tik-
kun" service. The Synagogue officials
will be there and we especially invite
those who are unfamiliar with this
service to attend and be initiated into
an important Jewish experience. As
usual, refreshments will be served.

A Budding Judge
We are happy to congratulate Sidney

Silberman on his having won a scholar¬
ship awarded him by Columbia Law
School and admitting him to that in¬
stitution. We congratulate his parents,
Mr. and Mrs; Seppy I. Silberman as
well.

Keep it up Sidney and some day we
will have to speak of you as Judge
Silberman of the Supreme Court and
of Kehilath Jeshurun.

Reservations for Placques

Increasing
This past week brought reservations

for three placques on the new Memorial
Tablet now on the synagogue wall.
These placques were purchased by
the family of Mr. A. Morgenstern. We
hope the Morgenstern Family will not
have occasion to use these placques
for many years to come. And we trust
that other families will follow the ex¬

ample of this good family and order
space now.



COME TO THE

TWO CLOSING EVENTS
OF THE MEN'S CLUB SEASON

MEN AND WOMEN WELCOME

TUESDAY, JUNE 3rd SATURDAY, JUNE 14th

8:30 P.M.

Social Hall of Synagogue
10 A.M.

HON. JACOB J. ROSENBLUM
Chief of Homicide Bureau

District Attorney's Office

ANNUAL

MEN'S CLUB

FATHER'S DAY SERVICE

Address:

"BEHIND THE SCENES OF

FAMOUS CRIMINAL CASES"
A Typical

American Celebration

of a

A brilliant and thrilling discourse is

in store for you. Be sure to attend.

Typical

American Holiday

MEN AND WOMEN WELCOME



MRS. JACOB RUDD REELECTED PRESIDENT OF SISTERHOOD

Everyone can undoubtedly remember
saying as a child, "Last is best of all."
Such was the sentiment at the closing
meeting of the Sisterhood. The group
who gathered at the home of Mrs.
Harry Fischel, were thrilled at the very
excellent report of the year's activities,
given by Mrs. Rudd. In her very

gracious and charming manner, Mrs.
Rudd described the many and varied
accomplishments of the organization
and expressed her deep and sincere
appreciation to all those who had
assisted her during her first year of
administration. Mrs. Rudd concluded

with the hope that the Sisterhood
would continue to grow and that
every member would return in.the Fall
with renewed energy and enthusiasm,
ready to carry on.

Mrs. Rudd thanked Mrs. Fischel for

the very hospitable manner in which
she entertained her guests and then
called upon Mrs. S. S. Gordon, Chair¬
man of the Annual Spring Tea, who
gave a most encouraging report. She
urged those present not to relent their
efforts in helping her make this, her
first undertaking for K. J. Sisterhood,
a success. The response was indica¬
tive of Sisterhood cooperation, giving
full assurance that this affair would

be an outstanding one.

The slate of officers for the coming
year was then presented by Mrs. Jacob
Alpert, Chairman of the Nominating
Committee and a unanimous vote

given for reelection of the entire staff

of officers. Five new members were

elected to the Board: Mesdames S. S.
Gordon, Albert Levey, Bernard Fisch-
man, Samuel Rosen and Dr. Ann
Casper. Mrs. Alfred Cohen was wel¬
comed as a new member.

As is his custom, Rabbi Lookstein
addressed this closing meeting, con¬

gratulating the officers for their splen¬
did work and wishing them continued
success. The Rabbi spoke of the won¬

derful achievements of the Sisterhood,
tracing its development from the time
of its inception. To-day the Sisterhood
is one of the outstanding organizations
in the city, he said. The Rabbi little
suspected that without his guidance,
encouragement and assistance, the Sis¬
terhood could never have reached the

heights it has. It was with a feeling
of complete satisfaction that everyone

left, and, inaudibly, one could sense

the reaction "Last is best of all."

Response to U. I. A. Remarkable
A representative of Sisterhood mem¬

bers attended a "Brunch" of the United

Jewish Appeal, at the Harmonie Club,
last Monday morning. It was with
great pleasure and justifiably greater
pride that they announced that Kehilath
Jeshurun Sisterhood had pledged $619.
for the U. J. A. Once again, Kehilath
Jeshurun may be proud of its offspring,
and once again the offspring may hold
its head high. Contributions are still
welcome and should be sent to the

office of the synagogue.


